
Dear OFCOM,  
 
I shall keep this simple and sweet, first I would like to state, I do not infringe copyrights via 
the internet.  
 
Here's my problem, the united nations have stated that, Internet Access is a basic human 
right, I agree with this, but the DEA will start destroying access by cutting and/or slowing 
subscribers speeds down.  
 
I think that part should be removed. I understand that many people infringe copyrights, but 
look at it from a different point of view, the companies that support and 'want' this to go 
through know that with the fast changes in technology and the way users are consumer their 
media soon, perhaps in the next 3-5 years almost everybody will be on subscription based 
programs, basically allowing them to access everything, even the newest releases of media, 
programs, etc.  
 
Their is plenty of evidence out their, showing that file sharing, etc can be beneficial. It's just 
their are a few select people who take the biscuit, by downloading ridiculous amounts of 
media.  
 
So here's my point, leave the little people alone, who might have only downloaded it a few 
times, even up to a 100 times. Perhaps they can't afford it at that moment in time, yes I know 
it's wrong, it doesn't mean they won't pass it on in the future, by actually buying the content, 
but threatening them with legal action will end up looking idiotic. What should be done is the 
people who are abusing it, by downloading gigabytes, They should be targeted and warned.  
 
Thanks. 

 


